

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

29th January 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

Chinese New Year

As part of SMA's commitment to Global Citizenship and Courageous Advocacy, we will be celebrating Chinese New Year on Friday 9th February. In the lead up to it, children across the school will be learning all about how it is celebrated by people in China and by Chinese communities across the world. As part of the celebrations we would like to invite your child to join us by wearing something red, the traditional colour associated with China. Children will be permitted to wear red football shirts and if your child would like to wear any sort of appropriately themed costumes on the day they are more than welcome to. We welcome a small donation (50p-£1) for this event. Any monetary donations you can make will go towards the school's Courageous Advocacy programme.

As it will be the Year of the Dragon, we'd also like to invite all of the children to create and submit a piece of art inspired by dragons. This could be anything: a mask, sculpture, picture, painting or anything else that can celebrate the dragon from the Chinese Zodiac. The most creative from each year group will win a prize. On Thursday 8th February children from Reception to Year 6 will also be able to have a Chinese-themed lunch for the normal price of a school meal. Details of the meal will be communicated nearer to the date.

We hope that all of the children enjoy learning about Chinese New Year and the way it is celebrated across the world.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Feeley

Global Citizenship and Courageous Advocacy Lead

























Mr Mark Griffiths Headteacher

With God, all things are possible.

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891





















